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Stone, Derek

From: Licensing Shared Email
Sent: 27 September 2016 09:13
To: Robson, Debra
Subject: FW: Kassia Southsea Ltd. late night licence application

From: Paula Rimmer   
Sent: 26 September 2016 17:15 
To: Licensing Shared Email 
Subject: Fwd: Kassia Southsea Ltd. late night licence application 

Resending this as computer problems mean I'm not sure if you've received it..! 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Paula Rimmer  
Subject: Kassia Southsea Ltd. late night licence application 
Date: 26 September 2016 13:40:18 GMT+01:00 
To: licensing@portsmouthcc.gov.org 

Re Kassia "Cocktail and Indian Tapas" bar/restaurant 
80 - 82 Osbourne Road 

Southsea 

For the attention of the Licensing Manager. 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
As residents of Ashby Place, we are seriously concerned about the application which has been 
made for this new 'restaurant' to be granted an extension to the existing alcohol licence to allow 
very late night drinking, coupled with an entertainments licence for both recorded and Live 
music. 

As our HOME is very close to these premises, approx. 15 meters, we feel that we must 
object in the strongest possible terms to the granting of a late night 
drinking and entertainment licence until 1a.m Sundays to Wednesdays; 
2a.m Thursdays and 3a.m Fridays and Saturdays. 

This premises is surrounded by residential properties and, if the licence is granted, the 
following points will need to be addressed: 

a) Adequate sound-proofing of the premises to ensure that the music is not audible in the
surrounding residential properties; 
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b) Security Staff to ensure that the Public Footpath leading into Ashby Place does not become 
an unofficial 'smoking shelter' and or 'urinal' for the premises. 
 
c) That their bins are stored on their premises and not on the public highway, other than on 
'collection day'. 
 

To grant this licence without some fairly stringent restrictions will 
effectively turn the premises into a mini nightclub, thus further 
exacerbating the many problems which already have to be endured by 
the people who live in this area..! 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Peter and Paula Rimmer, 

3, Ashby Place, 
Southsea, 
PO5 3NA 

 
 




